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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director i b/Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation w

l[J- hU. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

G -6Washington, D. C. 20555
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' Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief li-' N -

'! ILicensing Branch No. 4

b b
N6Re: McGuire Nuclear Station ''

Doc.ket Nos. 50-369, 50-370 ' DJ j d \

-.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to 10CFR50, Appendix E, n.tached are 10 copies of the latest revision
(10/16/81) to the following McGuire Emergency Plan implementing procedures:

1) EP/0/A/5000/05 - Notification of Unust.al Events *
2) EP/0/A/5000/06 - Alert *
3) EP/0/A/5000/07 - Site Area Emergency *
4) EP/0/A/5000/08 - General Emergency *

*(Note that Enclosure 4.2 af each of these procedures contains
privac material in the form of personal telephone numbers and
as such it is requested that tiase telephone numbers be deleted
prior to release of the documents to the public document rooms.)

These documercs should be inserted in the binder of implementing procedures in
place of t'.e outdated copies of these procedures.'

By copy of this letter, three copies of each of the revised procedures are being
provided to NRC - Region II.
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Very truly yours, [O

/ I |O'

William O. Parker, Jr.
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Attachment

cc: Mr. Paul Bemis (w/ 3 copies of each attachment):
Res ident Inspector Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
McGuire Nuclear Station U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II -
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